OFFICE OF
G.W. PARMELEE

SlI‘ .D.rth;ur CU.I‘l‘ie, G.C.L:L.G’., Z:.C.Bo, LL.D-,
Prinecipal,

McGill University,

Montreal, Que,

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Please accept my thanks for the Notes on
Education in the Province of Quebee which were pre-
pared by Professor Clarke, and sent to me with your
letter of the 7th instante.

Yours faithfully,

Director of
Protestant Educatione




